Joint Commissioner/Council Insurance Committee Meeting
March 19, 2019

Present: Blake Bunner, David Gogel, Matt Knepper, Todd Ruxer, Aaron Benton, Steve Haaff,
Todd Grundhoefer, Tom Brown, Al Logsdon, Auditor Heidi Greene

Meeting was called to order by Blake Bunner at 6:30 P.M.

Pete Franzman, Dana Franzman -and Carolyn Beck informed the new council members of the
basics of the health insurance program.

Kelly Tucker from TrueScripts introduced the employees benefits plan and gave a short overview
of the prescriptions and comparison costs for the years 2016, 2017, and 2018. This also included
the cost savings of the mail order drugs.

She also explained when the county retains the rebates from a drug, the county receives 100% of
the rebate.

Dana Franzman introduced the Self-Funding 101 and went over the advantages of self-funding
and stop-loss coverage. She also covered the third-party administrator. Reinsurance definitions
were also covered.

Pete Franzman covered the Executive summary and discussed the monthly expense report from
August 2018-February 2019,

Bunner asked, how much money did the county actually spend in 2018 for health insurance? Last
vear at this point total dollars spent 5858,290.78.

TelaDoc was one again discussed with the thoughts of the council that this had been put into

place. It seems that signatures had not been obtained. Signatures will be obtained at the April
2", commissioners meeting.

The next joint meeting was scheduled for May 21%, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. foilowing the council
meeting.

Benton made o motion to adjourn. Bunner seconded the maotion, motion was approved.
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